Template letter Representations Reminder (June 2013)
Dear [name],

I wrote to you on [insert date] with regard to a Disclosure and Barring Service [Application/Update Service subscription] for an [Enhanced Disclosure/Enhanced Disclosure with Barred List Check] for the [enter workforce(s)].

As part of the DBS [Application/Update Service] process, this was referred to us, [Name of force] in order that we make checks against our records to [identify any information/assess new information] that may be considered relevant for [disclosure on the face of a/changing the status of your] certificate.  

Legislation requires that a Chief Officer, before making a disclosure, satisfies him/herself that it is reasonable to believe that information is relevant and, equally, that it ‘ought to be disclosed’ - the Chief Officer must consider whether the disclosure of relevant information is necessary in each case.

In this case, [Name of force] offered you the opportunity to make representations on the following
[Please copy and paste your text from the original letter]
In my earlier letter I notified you of your opportunity to make representations.  Separate guidance, explaining the process and what is required from you, was also enclosed.

At the time of writing, we had not received any representations from you - if you would like to make representations about this information you must notify me, in writing, using the response form provided to you, by [insert date].
If we do not receive any correspondence from you by this date, it is likely that we will [disclose the above as Approved Information which will appear on the Enhanced Check/change the status of your current certificate].
[Insert return address]

Yours sincerely,

xxxxxxxxxxxxx

